

Minutes for the January 5, 2011, CERES Production Oversight Board Meeting

Meeting began at 1:00 p.m. in Building 1250 Room 116.

Meeting Notes

There were no comments or corrections on the minutes from the last meeting.

Announcements

1. PR Database Review scheduled for January 12 at 2:00 p.m. at 1 Enterprise. Rescheduled because of CERES All Hands meeting.

SCCR Discussion (SCCRs that have been submitted or updated since the last meeting)

No SCCR were submitted or updated since the last meeting.

SCCR 821 – Jonathan to check with Tom, because there seems to be a problem with the data files. Also on 2001 data, will existing scripts work with this data?

Systems

All looks OK for now. Last known problems were fixed before holidays. Systems are reasonably stable.

Can now login directly to *AMI-P*. Login to *AMI-P* takes you to *ab01-p*.

Status of Open SCCR

716 – Waiting for 821 & CPUYPE update to go through CM before completing updates

740 – HDF-EOS fixed in a special version. Dale to try Nelson's fixed HDF-EOS.

747 – Needs a utility to complete clean up on AMI-P

749 - Will be redelivered once GMAO files with new names are available

755 - Clean up waiting on utility on AMI-P

756 – Waiting for script updates

763 - In CM queue

765 – Delivery might slip from 1/28

770 – In SIT

782 – Will be promoted today

787 – On hold

795 - Waiting on 820 to go through CM

796 - Still working on wrapper scripts

797 – Problem report still open

799 – Promote today

801 - Low priority for testing

803 – Not yet promoted

804 – Low priority for testing

807 – Waiting for updates from Nelson

809 – 1/21 delivery date probably ok

811 - Promoted by end of the week

814 - Will be delivered 4 weeks after Clouds

817 - Delivered to ASDC 12/23/10
820 – Will deliver soon
821 – Delivered 1/3/11

Promotion Priorities List

Can we please post the Promotion Priorities on CPOB Meeting Web page? Yes.

Additions to the Posted Reports

Toolkit/CERESlib/Perl_Lib

CPUTYPE will be delivered with SCCR 820.

Feedback on DPO needed by Friday.

Instrument

No updates to report.

ERBE-like

Edition2 beyond July 1, 2010 – no more!!

Clouds

Continue to work on Edition4 delivery.

Convolution

Surface albedo PSF weighting turned over to SARB.

Inversion

Checking that existing code will work with Edition1-CV IESs.

SOFA asking for updated regions files to CERESlib Edition4 area.

SARB

No updates to report.

TISA Gridding & GGEO

Checking SSF Edition4 type_def.

Need strategy to get GGEO back into production.

TISA Averaging

Working on SRBAVG code; all to be done offline.

PRs

No updates to report.

CM

No updates to report.

Production Processing Database/Automation

No updates to report.

Ordering Tool

Moving forward with shopping cart and User ID login. Mid to late-February rollout on this. Level-3 products taking priority to put into ordering tool.

Action: Find out what we need on Instrument processing. All software, etc. Set up follow-on meeting.

NPP/JPSS

NG E-rooms will be going away. New JPSS E-rooms; will need to migrate to new JPSS system.

10/25/11 launch date will be firm. NCT3 part 2 March/April timeframe. Trying to get data for NCT3 from Instrument EMI.

SEC

Short-term solution – CERESlib will use “_Ed4” in filename. Will create _Ed4.a, etc., libraries for now. Clouds/Inversion should be first to use this.

Other Items

CERESlib and Perl_Lib oversight moved to Thomas and Nelson.

Meeting ended at 1:58 p. m.